"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed, citizens can change the world.

Indeed it is the only thing that ever has."

~ Margaret Mead

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

This certificate is awarded to

LUCKY STRIKE

in recognition for your generous partnership and donation of your facility, staff and food for Dare to be Addicted to Games...Not Drugs on Monday, February 16.

Presented on March 9, 2009

David B. Landry, Mayor

David E. Molly, Chief of Police

Sheryl Walsh, Director of Communications



